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Comments: 

 

1) There are too many people for too little real estate recreation: Permitting for designated campsites an

appropriate distance away from Blue Lakes is absolutely necessary. 

 

2) While more campers have gotten the 'memo' in regard to sanitary pooping in the backcountry, too many are

still doing an inadequate job in a pristine area: Build a composting toilet such as the one in Yankee Boy Basin. If

this is not possible, WAG bags should be required as part of the permit. 

 

3) I was a volunteer at the Blue Lakes Trailhead last summer and have spent gobs of time in the area to see that

the camping situation north of the TH requires immediate remediation: While there is one vault toilet at the TH

area, there needs to be a much better toilet for use in the dispersed camping area. 

 

4) The two alpine lakes above Blue Lake should have only very limited designated camping allowed w/no

camping sign language evident. 

 

Thank you.


